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Up	and	Coming	Events	
	

November	9th	–	November	13th			

	
	
Parnet	Conferences	
Week	of	November	16th	–	20th		
	
We	will	begin	scheduling	individualized	parent	
conferences	beginning	the	week	of	November	16th.		Your	
child’s	teacher	will	be	reaching	out	to	schedule	a	time	for	
you	and	your	family	to	meet.	
	
Every	family	should	schedule	to	meet	with	your	child’s	
teacher.	
	

School Site Council Meeting  

Our School Site Council meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, November 10, 2020 at 5:30 via zoom. 

We will continue using the link that we have used n 
the past for our Town Hall meetings.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88224093713?pwd=TzBwQ
nVLbzBBMTlkODdjTTRYODErdz09  

(ID: 88224093713, password: 3n75t97F12) 

Please	Visit	Our	Website	and	Facebook	Page	

https://www.nathanhaleroxbury.org/	

Click	on	the	Home	Learning	Section	for	resource	tools	and	
materials	for	student	at-home	learning.	

Facebook:	https://www.facebook.com/Nathan-Hale-
Elementary-Roxbury-112557730157936	

	

	

Fall Open House 

Thank you, thank you, thank you! 

We want to extend a special thanks to all of our 
families who joined us last night for our first ever, 
virtual Open House. 

Although it felt somewhat strange to not engage in 
a more personal way, we were able to connect and 
share with our students and families. 

We are providing a link to all of our classroom 
presentations just in case you missed us.  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BKklLLLQcw
iFUPy51nrAL18j0u-l-
Mr6geWzqI4Caig/edit?usp=sharing 

Let’s keep standing strong Nathan Hale 

Thank you, 

Mrs.Teque/ Mrs. Loughran- 

EYES ON THE PRIZE                                   

This even has been rescheduled for Saturday, November 6, 
2020 from 4:00 to 7:00 pm @ the Bartlett Street Bus Yard. 

Reading Is Important! 

The Dudley Branch of the Boston Public Library is now 
open for business. In an effort to ensure that our students are 
continuing good habits and practices in reading, we are 
encouraging all families to sign-up for a library card for 
their child/children. 

Please take the time to read the attached information and 
sign your child up today. 


